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Made it through most of December with mild weather and outages at a minimum. 
However, if you are the one with the outage it’s still stressful. Looking at this month’s 
agenda it looks good for the end of the year. Even with low energy sales (mild 
weather)numbers look good. We must keep in mind that as a cooperative we are 
actually non-profit at the end of your membership. If you’re interested, this can be 
explained in person, not here. 
 
This Christmas season has had much nicer weather than last year. Even with good 
weather Christmas can still be hectic and sometimes hard to remember the reason for 
season as we move forward as a cooperative family. Happy Holidays. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
District 5 Director  
Bill van Doorn 
 


